Ms. Fiona Marshall

The Secretary

to the Aarhus Convention
Compliance Committee
CH-1211 Geneva 10

Palats des nations, Room 429-A
SWITZERLAND

October 28, 2016

By e-mail

Ref.: ACCC/C/2013/87

Dear Madam,

In view of for the questions raised in your letter issued on September 28, 2016 after careful
examination of my communication and its relevance with the Meeting of the Aarhus Convention
parties Decision V/9m I would like to state that my communication could be adequately examined
by the Honorable Committee in the context of its ongoing follow-up on Decision V/9m.

I would be grateful for been briefed about further procedures regarding my application.

Sincerely,
Oleksandr Lapin, Communicant A
S Yy



